
D I A R Y  D A T E SD I A R Y  D A T E SD I A R Y  D A T E S    

 JUNE 
Wed 17th  4pm 

KS1 Multi skills Alcester Academy 

Tues 23rd 

Y6 Induction Day  at their High 

Schools 

Wed 24th 

Y6 Induction Day  at their High 

Schools 

Fri 26th 10am 

Maths Challenge at Alcester 

Grammar School 

JULY 
Fri 3rd 

Sports Day and Strawberry Fair 

Wed 8th 7pm 

KS2 Musical Evening 

Thurs 9th 

TG Transition Day 

Tues 14th 

PTA Disco 

Thurs 16th 

Y6 Leavers BBQ 

Fri 17th 10.45am 

Leavers Service St Andrews 

Church 

SEPTEMBER 
Mon 7th  

AUTUMN TERM STARTS 

 

Class 4 will be sharing their 

learning in CELEBRATION    

ASSEMBLY on FRIDAY 19th 

June at 2.45pm. 

ISSUE - 1    

**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s 

facilities and services, please contact the School Office for assistance.** 

Sporting Stars 
This has been  a very busy week on the sports front!  
 
On Tuesday, Temple Grafton’s netball team went to St. Nicholas’ school to 
compete in a tournament against four other schools. 

Our first match was against Salford Priors, we beat them 9-0 with some    
amazing goals, scored by Sophie and Fleur, who were supported faultlessly by 

the rest of the team. 

Next we played Studley, St Mary’s and unfortunately, lost 4-1, due to their quick and sharp 
movements. 

Soon afterwards, we won 6-1 against Coughton .Once that match was over, we were       
gathered to hear the results for the grand final… 

We came second! In the final we played Mapplebrough Green, who also came second in their 
league, and won against them 3-0.This was a very tough and competitive game, but we kept 
our cool! 

We would like to thank Mrs Gray and all the parents who came and supported us. Also, we 
would like to say a special thank you to Candise for stepping in at the last minute and being 
an essential part of the team. 

Report written by India 

On Wednesday it was the turn of our football team to play in the South Warwickshire finals of 
the football tournament. The boys played five games, winning three and losing two. The    
results were very close and TG came a very commendable third. Thank you to all the parents 
for their support and Mr Strangwood for coaching the team. 
 
Thursday saw our TG tennis team taking part in a tournament at Henley. The players did their 
very best and came third overall.   We are very grateful to Mrs Francioni for supporting the 
team. 
 
Fit for Life 
On Monday we welcomed a group of students from Stratford College who came to perform a 
play about healthy eating. The children all enjoyed their entertaining performance which gave 
valuable information on the importance of exercise and a balanced diet. 
 
Parking 
We have been asked to make you aware that there is going to be a     
wedding at St Andrew's Church next Friday at 2pm. Parking will be       
particularly busy at home time and we have been asked to avoid parking 
on Church Bank or in the Church car park next Friday afternoon. 
 
KNEX 
Last week Class 4 enjoyed a fantastic morning working on the KNEX engineering challenge 
set by Coventry University. The children worked in pairs to design and build a model of a 
piece of playground equipment which had to include certain key features such as a slide and 
swing. The winners of the competition will be going through to the finals at Coventry          
University in July. Our lucky finalists are Matthew & Isaac , Oliver & Finn-William. photos of 
the children's models will be appearing on the website shortly. 
 
PTA Lucky Bags 

Class 1 & 2 are bringing home their lucky bags today, due to the number of Class 
3 & 4 children being out at Arden Area Athletics this afternoon, they will bring 
theirs home on Monday. See the recent PTA letter for ideas on how to fill the 
bags. 
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Star of The Week 

Clementine Roberts        Class 1 

Vinnie Marro             Class 2  

Sam Endicott             Class 3 

Megan Shearn              Class 4 


